
 
 
 
 

Truscott St OOSH and Vacation Care 
Truscott Street, North Ryde. 2113 

Ph. 9889 2441 
E-mail. truscottstoosh@gmail.com 

OOSH NEWSLETTER               May, 2016 

 
Dear families, 
 
Autumn Vac Care Update: 
Welcome back to Term 2 of 2016. We hope that you all enjoyed your Autumn break. We 
have been busy here at OOSH over the holidays with yet another of our fantastic Vacation 
Care program. We received a huge amount of positive feed back from families, children and 
staff. We will continue to provide stimulating and exciting opportunities for our children 
during the rest of the year. 
 
Staff changes at OOSH: 
 
As mentioned previously, a few of our team members have left the Centre because they 
have completed their tertiary studies and have obtained internships to pursue their chosen 
careers.  
 
Our most welcome new team members are: Lyn, Alissa, Tahlia and Hamish. All the new 
members are full time students and very are excited to work here at Truscott St OOSH.  
 
Bookings: 
 
We do realise the increase in need for care at the Centre but we are limited to 75 CCB 
placements in all of all of our programs i.e. Before and After School Care and Vacation Care. 
Due to space constraint we cannot increase this capacity in the foreseeable future. We 
request all our families to please, reassess their bookings in both B & ASC and cancel any 
days that they may have booked for just in case purposes. This will really help families who 
are desperate for care and cannot get in because of bookings to capacity on certain days. To 
make life a little easier we will now publish our newsletter with vacancies at the start of 
every month. Please see the vacancies for the month of June: 
 

 Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

BSC 1 4 0 0 18 

ASC 0 2 6 11 13 

   
 
 
 



Lost Property: 
 
We have accumulated a large amount of lost property at the Centre. If you feel that your child 
may have lost anything over the past term then please come into OOSH and have a look 
through the lost property.  
 
 
Fees 
Absent fees: If your child/ren is/are going to be absent from school you MUST ensure that 
you contact OOSH, via email or phone. The e mail and phone call cancellations will be 
entertained till 3.00pm. Failure to do so will incur a non-notification fee of $15 and also 
places strain on the Centre staff because a staff member is taken away from supervising to 
contact parents. 
 
Late Fees:  Just a reminder that if children are picked up late in the afternoon they will be 
charged a late fee of $10 per 10 minutes (e.g. if you pick up at 6:07 you will be charged $10) 
 
OOSH Menu 
Our Menu for Term 2 can be found just inside the OOSH room. Feedback is always welcomed 
at OOSH so we would love to hear your thoughts about our Term 2 menu. 
 
Dress ups 
Our children have been enjoying dramatic role play. To help them continue their creativity 
we are asking parents to bring in any unused or old costume, accessories or clothes to add 
to our limited collection. Thankyou! 
 
 

 
Thank you,  

The OOSH Team  
 

 


